
Hi Year 4, 

I hope you have all had a good week. Thank you for all your work and photos of the 
activities you have been doing. You are all doing an amazing job!                                               

  

  

 

 

Pebble Painting  

                                                                                                                                  

Host a Family Quiz 

 

Have a lovely half-term children, Love from Mrs Mahoney xx 

Next week is half -term, so no home learning! I thought I would put some fun activities in 
this weeks newsletter that you can try over half-term if you would like to. 

When I was walking in ‘Greenfield 
Park’ this week I noticed this lovely 
dragon. You can paint stones and add 
them to his tail. It has grown so long 
over the week! It really is lovely to 
see. 

 

 

Why not hold a quiz, think about 
what your family are interested 
in and decide on what topics to 
include. Some options might be 
sport, film, cooking etc. Research 
some questions for each 
category that you choose. 

 
 

 
Become an Illustrator! 

Famous children’s illustrator, Rob Biddulph runs free 
tutorials on his website, teaching you how to draw 

different characters! 

Visit: http://www.robbiddulph.com/draw-with-rob  

 

 

 

Make a Sun Catcher 

1. Decorate a plastic bottle using lots of colour 

2. Cut out the base (Make sure you have adult 
supervision) 

3. Carefully cut around your bottle from the 
bottom, creating a spiral 

4. Hang in your garden! 

 

 Make an Eco Bird Feeder 

1. Cut out 4 large holes on each side of a large 
plastic milk carton (Adult Supervision) 

2. Decorate using lots of colour! 

3. Fill the bottom of the feeder with bird seed 

4. Hang in your garden! 
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